

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

APRIL 19, 2021

MR. PHIL METZ
DR. KEN SCHMIESING
CELINA BOARD OF EDUCATION

GOOD AFTERNOON!

I AM REQUESTING TWO DEDUCT DAYS AT THE END OF THIS SCHOOL YEAR FOR THURSDAY, MAY 27<sup>TH</sup> AND FRIDAY, MAY 28<sup>TH</sup>. MY DAUGHTER, PAIGE, QUALIFIED FOR THE NAIA NATIONAL OUTDOOR TRACK AND FIELD MEET IN GULF SHORES, ALABAMA. I WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND TO WATCH HER COMPETE.

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU NEED ANYTHING ELSE OR HAVE QUESTIONS.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION,

My Sitter amil 19, 2021

**AMY SUTTER**